
Dear Husky Families, 

As you may already know, this afternoon the public health announced that schools in the Metro 
Winnipeg area will be moving to (Orange) Restricted Level.  High School students will continue 
to attend as per their current schedule, as we are able to continue to maintain 2 metres 
distancing.  Bussing where feasible is one student per seat, but parents may opt to have their 
child sit in a seat with another student as per our current bussing protocols 
 
Please see attached documents:  
 

• from Public Health: Restricted Level (Orange) for K-12 Schools October 22, 2020 
 

• Letter from St. James-Assiniboia School Division letter regarding procedures for 
(Orange) Restricted Level and (Red) Critical scenarios.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school at any time. 
 
Thank-you for your continued support as we navigate this unprecedented time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Pelletier 
Principal 
Collège Sturgeon Heights Collegiate 
 


